Address: 1 Tichborne Street Liversedge WF156NN

About the application

Application number: 2019/91239

What is the application Demolition of existing public house and erection of four
for?: dwellings

Address of the site or The Shears, 201, Halifax Road, Hightown, Liversedge,
building: WF15 6NR

Postcode: WF156NR

User comments

Type of comment: An objection

Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? No

The demolition of an historic building is clearly not in the public or community's
interest. The Shears Public House not only has historical significance but is one of a
few remaining characterful buildings in an area which in many people's view, has been
over-developed.This over-development is absolutely to the detriment of local area,
depriving future generations of much needed green space and of any original character
left in the locality, though I'm quite sure many a developer has made lots of money out
of the numerous high priced residential developments.

Not only is the development not needed but to even consider the demolition of such a
significant piece of local history is | feel quite shocking.

Given the public outcry the last time these plans were submitted and then rejected, |
find it extraordinary that just two years later we are having to go through the same
objection process - is it the plan for developers to continually submit proposals until
they eventually have their own way? | hope not - and | hope that Kirklees and those
responsible for planning do the right thing and turn down this proposal.




